
 
ANNISSA ESSAIBI-GEORGE 
BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR  

AT-LARGE 
 
 
August 15, 2018 
 
Dear Students, 
 
As a Boston City Councilor, elected in 2015, I am committed to investing in our City’s future. 
Currently, I chair the Committee on Homelessness, Mental Health, and Recovery as well as the 
Committee on Education. I am proud to lead the Council in these committees.  
 
In January 2018, I started my second term in office and I am currently searching for qualified 
college students and graduates who are interested in gaining hands-on experience in a political 
environment through full and part-time unpaid internships.  
 
Internships allows students to actively observe the legislative process at the municipal level while 
participating in the administrative operations of political office. Intern responsibilities include: 
responding to constituent inquiries, attending hearings, researching legislative issues, and 
performing general office tasks.  
 
If you are interested in an internship in my office, please email Nadine at ​nadine.jean@boston.gov 
with a copy of your resume, cover letter, two letters of recommendation, and a writing sample. The 
writing sample should be a 250 word draft letter to the editor on a current legislative/political issue. 
Preference will be given to applicants who are residents of Boston. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Annissa Essaibi-George 
Boston City Councilor At-Large 
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